
ParentMail Email regarding Consent for Enrichment 

Week Activities 

Sent 17 May 2023 

 

 

 

Dear   

With Enrichment Week just around the corner, we are trying to ensure that all 

students have the necessary consents in place to attend their allocated activities. 

At this time, we have not yet received the consent form for  to go 

offsite next week. This would have been sent to you as an email from a company 

called Evolve; please check your spam/junk folder in case it has been delivered 

there. 

As your child is taking part in the Fast and Furious activity we require you to 

complete two consent forms, one for Silverstone and one for Thorpe Park. Please 

ensure you have completed both forms. 

Can we please request that the consent form is completed via Evolve by Friday 19th 

May. If we do not receive the consent form from you by this date, your child will not 

be able to leave the school site and participate in their allocated activity. They will 

instead be placed on an activity taking place on site. 

If you have any issues completing the form or have not received the request from 

Evolve please contact me on smerritt@buckinghamschool.org 

Kind regards, 

The Enrichment Week Team 
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